
 
   

 
 
This is the complete list of all the zoom setting changes shared with 
Neighborhood Councils to date. New items appear on top as they are added. 
 
To request assistance please with any zoom related settings, please email evg@empowerla.org. The 
Department will then follow up on your requests and concerns that are zoom related. In addition, please 
find attached in this link is the Recommended settings for Brown Act Meetings. Provided below are 
changes that are made in the zoom settings based on the date of change. Please be aware that the 
platform is constantly adding security features and we are monitoring those changes to ensure they do 
not disrupt your zoom Board and Committee meetings.  
 
Tuesday, April 28th, 2020 
 
Nonverbal feedback turned off 
Hide Participants profile pictures in a meeting turned on 
 
Thursday, April 23th, 2020 
 
Give hosts option to report participants to zoom turned off 
 
Tuesday, April 14th, 2020 
 
Allow users to select original Sound in their client settings 
 
Monday, April 13th, 2020 
 
Require a password when scheduling new meetings turned on  
Embed password in meeting for one-click join turned off 
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